St. Mary's Catholic Primary School Newsletter



"a place of educational excellence with Christ at its centre"

Pentecost Term 7 - 2016

Headteacher: Mrs K. Yuen B.Ed. (Hons) M.A. NPQH

Message from the Headteacher

Dear Parents.

Mrs K. Yuen

As half term approaches we can reflect over the many events of the term. The numerous sporting events, the choir competition, Sacramental Preparation, SATs and a visit from an Imam to name but a few... The weeks have passed quickly and the children have been delightful seizing each opportunity with both hands. On Friday some of our children will be making their Confirmation. Please keep them in your prayers. Have a restful half term Best Wishes

27th May- Confirmation

W/B 30th May - Half Term

9th June – Party in the playground for the Queens's 90th Celebration

Important Dates to note...

11th June – First Holy Communion

13th June -Science Week Atomic Tom Visiting school

18th June – Village Fete – School choir to sing

23rd June -Olympics Day - Sports day in the afternoon (more details to follow)

1st July- Y5/6 Stratford Visit

11th July - Reports to parents

12th July – Opportunity to discuss report with class teacher

14th July – Summer Production at Chipping Warden Village

15th July – PTFA Barbecue

18th July - Whole school visit to The Space Centre in Leicester

20th July – Last day of term

School Choir Success



Today our choir performed in the Northamptonshire Festival of Performing Arts Competition. The children were brilliant and rose to the challenge with real determination. The adjudicator gave the following feedback: "There were lovely tones and a good contrast of rhythmic drive..." In the hymn section: "A lovely sense of the spiritual. The tone was nicely moderated." Thank you to Mrs Concannon and Miss Jackson for preparing the children so well and arranging this experience and opportunity.

Art Competition for the Queen's 90th Birthday

We have had a tremendous response to this. Well done to all of you. The art has been both creative and imaginative- with no two pieces alike. You are welcome to come into the hall to see the art on display. The winners will be announced during our Party in the Playground on 9th June.



Funding News

I am really pleased to be able to share with you that I have secured funding to have a cover over the Early Years outside area. Hopefully over the coming months we will see this space really develop and take shape.

Value for May - Courage

Remember even though the outside world might be raining, if you keep on smiling the sun will soon show its face and smile

Keep in Contact: Tel: 01295 660258 Please check our website for regular updates Email: head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk